
 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Rhea Eady 
January 21, 2013 10:36 PM 
Toldo, Beth 
Flouride 

 

Hi Beth, 
 

I wanted to send in a quick e-mail in support of the REMOVAL of fluoride from Windsor's water supply. I 
know council is voting on Monday and wanted to express my opinion. 

 
 

Kind regards, 
Rhea 

 
Registered Massage Therapist, 
Doula and Prenatal Educator 
Windsor, On 
519 915 0476 
www.thefarnilywellnesscentre.com 
www.thedoulacollective.org 
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